
. 
PeRKINSCOle 

December 18, 2017 

Gordon J. MacDonald 
Attorney General 
New Hampshire Department of Justice 
33 Capitol St. 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: Notification of Security Breach 

To Whom It May Concern: 

1201 Third Avenue 
Suite 4900 
Seattle, WA 9810 1-3099 

0 + 1.206359.8000 
G + 1.206359.9000 

PerkinsCoie.com 

Rebecca S. Engrav 

REngrav@perkinscoie.com 

D. + 1.206.359.6168 

F. +l.206.359.7168 

Following up on the formal notice letter we mailed to your office on Tuesday, November 21 , 
2017, on behalf of Uber Technologies, Inc. ("Uber"), we write to inform you that Uber is 
notifying 763 drivers in New Hampshire, consisting of 726 by mail and 37 by email because no 
street mailing address is available. In addition, there are 78 drivers located in the United States 
but for whom Uber has not located a state-level code or field of data. They are being notified by 
email, but we do not know in which state they reside. 

Very truly yours, 
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Rebecca S. Engrav 

13793 1474.1 

Perkins Crne LLP 
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